
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
NOTICE OF INTENT TO ISSUE REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

(See website @ www.auditor.illinois.gov) 
 
DATE:  November 5, 2020 
TO:  Audit Firms 
FROM:  Frank J. Mautino, Auditor General 
SUBJECT: PLEASE READ - IMPORTANT NOTICE TO ALL CURRENT AND POTENTAL 

FIRMS REGARDING PROCUREMENT OPPORTUNITIES 
 
The Auditor General’s email address has been updated, effective November 4, 2020 to the following:  
audgen@auditor.illinois.gov.   The outdated email address was disclosed in the 4th paragraph of the Notice 
of Intent to Issue Request for Proposals Memo dated November 2, 2020.   
 
In addition, for the upcoming 2021 RFP opportunities (https://www.auditor.illinois.gov/Procurement-
Bulletin/RFPs/Opps-Intent.asp), the Office will now allow firms to download background information 
listed in Step 10 of the General Requirements section of each RFP.  In the past, firms were required to set 
up an appointment to view this information in our Chicago or Springfield Office.  In addition, firms will be 
allowed to upload their RFP Proposal Files and RPF Cost Proposals to our website.  Please review the RFP 
Portal instructions at https://www.auditor.illinois.gov/Procurement-Bulletin/RFP-Portal-Instructions.pdf.  
This RFP portal will be available soon.   
 
All questions and correspondence should be directed to the appropriate Audit Director at the Springfield 
address, or by e-mail at the internet address shown, or by calling 217/782-6046.  Contact with Office of the 
Auditor General personnel other than the appropriate Audit Director regarding procurement opportunities 
may be grounds for elimination from the selection process. 
 
The information contained in this Notice is subject to errors, omissions, modifications, withdrawals or 
cancellation without prior notice.  The purpose of this notice is informational only and does not confer any 
rights to prospective vendors and does not obligate the OAG to engage in any procurement or to purchase 
any services. 
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